
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

SACRED HEART & ST TERESA’s CHURCH, 

WILMSLOW 
 

THE DIOCESE OF SHREWSBURY 
                                                                                                                 (Reg. Charity No. 234025) 

  

PARISH NEWSLETTER 

 
Parish Priest Fr. Anthony Cogliolo 
Deacon Rev. Michael Cafferata 
Telephone 01625-523-584 
Email sacredwil@gmail.com 
Office 01625-533-268 
Website www.stteresawilmslow.org 
 

Child & Vulnerable Cecilia Tinsley – 01625-521-520 
Person Protection Officer 
 

SVP Wilmslow President Tom Thistleton – 07803-745-027 

 
Two Week Edition: 

3rd June 2018 – The Most Holy Body & Blood of Our Lord 
& 

10th June 2018 – The Tenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

 
Saturday 2nd 6.30 pm  The Parishioners 

Sunday 3rd 9.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

Sunday 3rd 10.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

Mon 4th – Sat 9th 9.30 am Mass each morning (Celebrant’s Intention) 

Saturday 9th 6.30 pm John & Catherine Coyne  

Sunday 10th 9.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

Sunday 10th 10.30 am  The First Holy Communicants & Their Families 

Mon 11th – Sat 16th 9.30 am  Mass each morning (Celebrant’s Intention) 

Saturday 16th 6.30 pm  The Parishioners 

Sunday 17th 9.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

Sunday 17th 10.30 am  The First Holy Communicants & Their Families 
 

 

 Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament & Confessions: Saturday 10.15 – 11.00 am  

North Cheshire SERRA – Upcoming Meeting 

The next Serra Meeting will be on Thursday 7th June - Deacon Michael Cafferata will give a talk 

on "Angels". Everyone is very welcome.  The meetings are in the Parish Hall, Christ Church, Heald 

Green. Mass is at 7.30pm followed by a light supper and the talk. Please ring Gerry Lanigan (0161-

428-9103) early in the week if possible, for catering purposes. 

 

Northern Catholic Conference: 22nd/23rd/24th June 2018, Liverpool Hope University 

The theme of this year's Northern Catholic Conference is "......I am with you always; Yes, to the 

end of time." (Matthew 28:20) 

Speakers: Fr Eamonn Mulcahy, Michelle Moran, Gary Stephens, Fr Pat Deegan 

Our mailing address is: NORTHERN CATHOLIC CONFERENCE, “Regina Coeli”, 6 Warner Drive, 

Liverpool, L4 8US 

Enquiry line is 07543-800-812. For day (all weekend) delegates contribution is £30.00, (Saturday 

only £15.00). 

Full Board accommodation is £148.00. 

 

ARE YOU A CATHOLIC TEACHER BUT NOT TEACHING IN A CATHOLIC SCHOOL? 

YOUR DIOCESE NEEDS YOU!!! 

The Department for Education wants to recruit as many Catholic teachers to its schools as 

possible, and is aware that across the Diocese there are a number of Catholic teachers who are 

not currently or have never worked in a Catholic school.  Sometimes making the transition back 

to Catholic education can be perceived as being difficult and therefore we would like to offer 

support to those teachers who are considering returning to the Catholic sector or would like more 

information on the appointment process in our schools.  

We are holding an informal session on Saturday 30th June at St Hugh’s Parish Hall, 314 

Manchester Road, West Timperley, Altrincham, WA14 5NB from 10 am – 12 pm, with Mass 

available at 12.15 pm. If you would like to attend or want further information about returning to 

Catholic education please e-mail Sue Jenkinson on sue.jenkinson@dioceseofshrewsbury.org 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Going into Hospital? If you are, please let Father Anthony know, otherwise the Chaplain will not know you are 

there. Do not forget to let him know if you change ward and please let Father know if you would like a visit. 

 

Food Link, Colshaw Sadly the need continues. Could you help to donate food? We are very grateful to receive 

the following food donations: dried pasta, pasta sauces, cereals, tea, coffee, sugar, and particularly tinned 

foods (pies, soups, beans, fruit, veg, meat, tuna etc.). Please leave donations in the box at the back of church. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please Pray for Persecuted Christians in the Middle East 

 
Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 
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Parish First Holy Communion & Thanksgiving Masses 2018 
First Holy Communion Mass will take place on Sunday 10th June at 10.30 am. Please keep the 

candidates & their families in your prayers: 

 

Joshua Clark 

Emilie Schrader 

Tiffany & Katrina Au 

Jude Eagling 

Ella & Livvy Calhoun 

Arabella & Eliza Stout 

Leon Bogon 

Chloe Padovani 

 

Thanksgiving First Holy Communion Mass celebrated on Sunday 17th June at 10.30 am. After 

mass, the celebration will continue in the Parish Hall, all parishioners are invited to join in the 

festivities with the children and their families. 

 
 

 

June Symposium on the Eucharist 

Fr. Oliver Treanor will return to the Diocese to give two talks on the Eucharist. These will be given 

both in the north (09/06, Hale Barns) and in the south (10/06, Shrewsbury Cathedral). The 

programme will begin with Mass. Details on poster and website. Enquiries: Barbara Davies 07730 

526 821. Registration: Helen Jones 0151 652 9855; email helen.jones@dioceseofshrewsbury.org; 

or on-line. 

 

Vacancy: Full Time Class Teacher, KS2: St. Vincent’s Catholic Primary School, Knutsford 
The Head Teacher and Governors of this popular and very happy school wish to appoint an 

experienced, highly motivated and innovative teacher to join our energetic, hard-working and very 

supportive staff. The post is likely to be in Lower Key Stage 2 initially. An ability to lead in a core 

subject would be an advantage. 
 

Applications must be submitted on Catholic Education Services’ Application forms and these are 

available from the C.E.S. website: www.catholiceducation.org.uk. A Job Description and further 

details are available from Mrs. Kate Watson, the School Business Manager by email: 

admin@stvincents.cheshire.sch.uk 
 

Completed application forms should be returned to the school by email or post by the end of the 

day on Friday 8thJune 2018. Shortlisting will take place in the week beginning 11th June with 

interviews on Wednesday 20thJune 2018. 

 

 

 

 

 

New GDPR (General Data Protection Regulations) 

Our parish sometimes collects personal information about parish members. We try our best to 

ensure that all personal information that is collected about parish members is collected, processed 

and stored in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulations.  

The personal information that we collect is retained only as necessary and used by the Parish, or 

the Diocese for the benefit of the Parish Community.  You can read our full privacy notice at 

http:www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/about-us/privacy-notice 

 

Please note that information/confidentiality are controlled in great detail under the new 

regulations. We ask that no notice is displayed in the church or hall without specific approval.  

 

Corpus Christi – Sunday 3rd June 2018 

Sunday 3rd June is the Solemnity of Corpus Christi; the Bishop has asked that each parish celebrate 

a Holy Hour before the Blessed Sacrament. This will be between midday and 1.00 pm. 

 

Solemnity of the Sacred Heart of Jesus – Friday 8th June 2018 

The solemnity of the Sacred Heart is one of our patronal feasts. As it falls always on a Friday we 

tend to treat it as just another day in the week, but we should celebrate more formally. (Hence the 

arrangement for Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament after 9.30 am Mass on Friday 8th June). 

 

New Prayer Group 
A new prayer group has started in our parish on Wednesday morning at 11.00 am until 12 noon. 

We meet in the parish hall for prayer, scripture, intentions, rosary and music. Please join us, all are 

most welcome. For more information please contact: 

Marcelle Perch: Tel: 07776-343-499; Mary Robinson: Tel: 07505-127-451 

 

Wilmslow Wells for Africa Gardens Day Saturday 30th June 10.30 am - 4.30 pm 

We are pleased to announce that 19 gardens, around Wilmslow, Handforth and Alderley Edge, will 

be open to delight and inspire- beautiful private gardens ranging from three acres to small cottage 

gardens, traditional to modern. Four new gardens are included. Refreshments will be served at St. 

John’s and selected gardens. Advance tickets £10 from Chelsea Flower Shop or 01625 

520193/528664. For full details, including descriptions of the gardens, see our website 

www.wilmslowwells.org 

 

Catholic Singles 

Catholic Singles is an organisation which helps single Catholics of all ages (over 18 years) meet 

other single Catholics, either one to one or through social events. For further information visit 

www.catholicsingles.org.uk or Tel. 0161 941 3498. 

 

Wilmslow Show – Volunteers Needed 

Churches Together are taking a stall and ask for volunteers to help man it. If you can help, please 

pass on your details to Deacon Michael or Father Anthony. 
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